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Tuesday 26" November 2019
Dear Year 3 and 4 parents,
Re: Strings On The Run

Following the huge success of previous projects, we will be running ‘Strings On The Run’
again next term which is a 5 week project giving children the opportunity to begin learning
the violin or cello. In just 5 weeks, the children go from never having played their instrument
before to performing in an orchestra concert at the end of the project.

We are offering this opportunity to Year 3 and Year 4 children this half term and would like to
give your child the chance to be part of it at a subsidised cost of £47.50. This cost includes an
instrument specific group lesson, a group sectional rehearsal and a half hour full orchestra
rehearsal each week, all provided by specialist teachers from the Bromley Youth Music Trust
(BYMT). There is an expectation that children will practise frequently at home over the course
of the project. They are also given an instrument to use during the five weeks.

There will be instrument trials in the week beginning 6th January 2020 followed by five weeks
of lessons which will culminate in a concert in the week beginning 10th February 2020
(details to follow).

As there are limited numbers, places will be given on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. If your
child would like to take part, please complete the slip below and return it to the office by
Friday 6th December 2019. | will then award the places, at which point you will be asked for
payment. If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium Funding and would like to take part,
please still return the form and we will be in contact with you.

I am very much looking forward to this exciting project and look forward to receiving all your
application slips soon!

Many thanks,

Miss Wilcox
Music Leader

FAO: Miss Wilcox
Re: Strings On The Run

Child’s name:

Class:

My child would like to take part in the ‘Strings On The Run’ project at the cost of £47.50 (to be
paid once place is confirmed).
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